
Brookfield Public Schools 
 

Security Task Force Meeting- Special Meeting 

MINUTES 

Wednesday, June 21, 2022 

10:00 AM 

Curriculum Room, Town School Office 

 
 

 

The special meeting was called to order at 10:03am 

 

PRESENT:  Bob Belden, Rosa Fernandes, Sharon Butow, Superintendent Dr. John Barile, 

Director of Business Operations Ken Post, Police Chief John Puglisi and Gaspare Marturano 

 

ABSENT:  Brian Chnowski, Kevin Durkin and Jason DeSousa 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION ANTICIPATED 

The committee did not enter into executive session.  The entire meeting was held in public 

session to review open questions and review armed security. 

 

The Task Force reviewed its current status regarding topics of discussion.  Discussion regarding 

drills and threat assessment were briefly reviewed by the committee.  The majority of the 

meeting was spent discussing the continuum of increasing level of staffing at the schools.  

Specifically discussed were SRO’s, ASSO’s, unarmed security guards, and the role of each.  

 

The Task Force will continue its discussion on July 7, 2022 at 10am and anticipates developing a 

proposal for full Board consideration on July 20, 2022. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Without objection, the special meeting was adjourned at 11:22am 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lisa Gramling 

Board Clerk 

 
   


